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Paul Maggie

From: Matthew J. Levesque [matthew.levesque@gsa.gov]
Sent: Thursday, May 17, 2012 4:44 PM
To: Kooiker Sam
Subject: 2SD0089::Send Notifications and Obtain Approvals

  

  

E-MAIL 

  
May 17, 2012 

  
  
Mr. Sam Kooiker 

Mayor 

City of Rapid City 

300 Sixth Street, Rapid City 

Rapid City, SD 57701 

  
        
Dear Mr. Kooiker: 
  
In accordance with Executive Order 12072, the General Services Administration hereby 
notifies you that the Federal Government is seeking 6,038 square feet of office and 
related space and 33 parking spaces in RAPID CITY, SD. The space will house the 
SOCIAL SECURITY ADMINISTRATION.  
  
The desired location will be within the following delineated area: 
Rapid City, SD 

  
  
  
Should you have any questions regarding this project please notify me in writing no later 
than May 25, 2012. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
  
Matthew J. Levesque 

Matthew Levesque | LEED® AP BD+C 

Lease Contracting Officer | U.S. General Services Administration (8PSM) 

  
One Denver Federal Center | P.O. Box 25546, Bldg. 41, Rm. 240 

Denver, CO 80225-0546 

P. 303.236.1758 | F. 303.236.1774 

matthew.levesque@gsa.gov | www.GSA.gov 

  

 

  

 


